Hello everyone. My name is Steven Backs and I am your new District Director. This will be my first summer being a part of your fair. Please feel free to contact me. I was able to attend a couple of annual meetings this winter. With convention being on line it made for a different event. I hope that we are able to get back together in the fall. I have been on line and see that some fairs are starting to plan some wonderful events. We can all have a great summer if we participate with our neighbouring fairs. I look forward to hearing from you.

L. Steven Backs